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Hello
I am totally against any extension of Emergency Powers for
several reasons.
Firstly, no publicly available medical advice is indicated.
More importantly ABS date does not support the
"pandemic" nature of this virus that had been promoted.
According to the latest survey, the Australian Bureau of
Statistics (2022) has outlined that over
the last 22 months a grand total of 273, 901 Australians
died overall. Of this total
only 2639 deaths were related to COVID. Of this total 92%
(2427.8) had at least
three serious/life threatening comorbidities. This brings the
total deaths Australia
wide from COVID to 212. These numbers are not even
slightly compelling in the
narrative of a deadly or infectious disease, therefore it begs
the question as to
whether anyone would benefit from, or would need, any
medical intervention which would keep people “safe” from
this illness.
There are many other reasons too such as continued
vilotaions of human rights, religious discrimination and
breeches of the Nuremberg Act- too many to briefly list and
acknowledge.
Thank you for considering my submission that is NOT
supportive of the propised extension.
Regards
Kerry Sleath
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